
APPEX 4 
 
GFA – letter SC Colegi Batumi  

 
 
Dear Friends, 
Georgian Floorball Association informs you that S.C. "Colegi" BATUMI (women) can't come 
to the Latvia to Championship, because Latvian consulate didn't give visas for the official 
persons support team. 
Yesterday was meeting of S.C. "COLEGI" where we decided that team can not take part in 
Championship without head coach. Want to inform you that we have specific traditions 
and parents of our players can not let them go without support. 
President of GFA delivers official letter to the Latvia. 
 
Best regards, 
Nika Amaglobeli 

Secretary 


